
TOWNSHIP OF WINFIELD 
NOTICE TO OUR RESIDENTS – SNOW REMOVAL 

 
We have been experiencing an intense amount of snowfall this season. In an effort to 
make the snow removal process a more productive one, we are asking that you note the 
following: 

In the event of excessive snowfall, all vehicles are required to be removed from the 
street, once the “telephone blast” goes out to you. We ask that you prepare your 
vehicles and then wait for the removal call. The order of snow removal is scheduled as 
follows, unless otherwise communicated: 

1. Gulfstream Avenue  

2. Wavecrest Avenue – Carnival Grounds to and including Spray Terrace 

3. Wavecrest Avenue – Spray Terrace to Gulfstream 

4. Wavecrest Avenue – Gulfstream to Riverview 

5. Riverview Terrace and Seafoam Avenue to John Velthoven 

6. Seafoam Avenue from John Velthoven to Stiles  

7. Atlantic Drive & Pacific Drive 

Now, just a few items that will make the process easier on you and all of us working to 
get our roads clean: 

 Update your phone number with the Township office @ 908-925-3850, this way you 
will receive the blast. 

 We suggest you leave a spare key, if you will not be in the area. This way a family 
member can move your vehicle. 

 Do not move your car back, until you are sure the corporation plows are done 
cleaning that area. 

Let’s continue to be good neighbors! Let’s continue with our sense of community! Pitch in 
and help a neighbor in need!  The sidewalk will be affected when the street is cleaned. 
This is the only way to do it.  The plow goes right to the curb.  We ask for your patience 
and maybe wait until the plow has finished before cleaning the sidewalk completely. 

We tickets will be issued for those vehicles that are not removed in a timely manner. 

Vehicles will be towed at the owner’s expense 24 hours after notice has been sent out. 

Your anticipated cooperation is greatly appreciated.  


